STATE OF CALIFORNIA EDMUND G. BROWN JR., Governor
DEPARTMENT OF INDUSTRIAL RELATIONS -
Division of Occupational Safety and Health
Los Angeles District Office

320 West 4th Street, Room 670

Los Angeles, CA 90013

Tel. #{213) 576-7451 Fax # (213) 576-7461

October 28, 2015

Steve Markoff

Dear Steve Markoff:

I have received your complaint (Complaint No. 1033017) of alleged hazard at LA County Dept of Water and Power
14450 W Sunset Blvd in Pacific Palisades.

After careful review, | have decided not to conduct an investigation because:

The hazard you brought to my attention does not fall within the jurisdiction of the Division of Occupational Safety
and Health.

California law protects any person who makes a complaint about a workplace safety or health hazard from being
treated differently, discharged or discrimination against in any manner by their employer. If you believe that you
have been discriminated against because you made a complaint to the Division of Occupational Safety and Health,
you may file a discrimination complaint with the nearest office of the Division of Labor Standards Enforcement
{Labor Commissioner). However, you must file your complaint within six (6) months of the discriminatory action.

Thank you for your concern about workplace safety and health.

Sincerely,

AP <4
Victor Copelan
Acting District Manager
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